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Public Works hands over the site for the construction of the Kimberley 
prison  

 
Members of the media are invited to a construction site handover to the contractors that 
will mark the start of building the much awaited Kimberley Prison on 14 November 
2006, Kimberley. 
 
The project managers for the construction will reveal the official sketches of how the 
project will look like and outline all the necessary procedures that will be required for the 
duration of the construction period. The official site handover will give opportunity for 
the contractors to start with the actual construction of the prison. 
 
Date : 14 November 2006 
 
Venue : Kimberley  

Schmidtsdrift Road, New Generation Prison,  
 
Time : 12:30 for 12:00 
 
Please send your RSVP with Trodger Thebe on 082 908 1850 or Mmabatho Mashaba on 
072 310 0545. 
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